
Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate 

 

I hereby confirm that the authors of this manuscript are non-native English speakers. However, we have 

had the manuscript reviewed by a native English-speaking colleague to ensure clarity. We regret to 

inform you that we were unable to provide a language certificate from a professional English language 

editing service due to limited financial resources for research in Brazil at present. 

Kindly let us know if the article can be accepted with this document as the sole language verification. 

Thank you for your understanding and consideration.  

 

Fabrício Freire de Melo; Ph.D.  

  

Signature:   

Date: 2023-07-17 

  


